## Everyone!

- 1. **Last call for evaluations**. Several of you have been promising me the tardy, absentee and teacher survey data for weeks. This week is the last week that I can accept that information. It's really, really, really important but at a certain point I need to compile the data and publicize it. Please make this a priority this week.
- 2. **Photographs.** As you are holding meetings, training volunteers, recruiting volunteers or anything else associated with the program, please take photographs and send them to me! One note about photographs, they need to be at least 1 MB or I can't use them for anything.
- 3. The four new coordinators in Great Bend are getting their first stipend check mailed on 3-16-2015. Everyone else gets their final check in May at the end of the semester.
- 4. **Be descriptive in your updates.** Some of the updates I read say something like "collecting forms on Thursday." I'd really like to know more about what you're doing. Please put a little more meat on the bone. I'm bored, I need something interesting to read.:)

Thank you!